AGREEMENT REGARDING DUNBAR HARBOUR IMPROVEMENTS FLAG GRANT APPLICATION
BETWEEN 
DUNBAR HARBOUR TRUST (DHT) AND DUNBAR FISHERMENS ASSOCIATION (DFA)
This document is to confirm the terms agreed between DHT and DFA regarding the Application to FLAG for grants for works to improve Dunbar Harbour.
An original agreement was reached at a meeting between DHT and DFA on 30 April 2012 and recorded in the minutes of that meeting. However, since confirming our Expression of Interest, and meeting with FLAG, it has become apparent that the matching grants situation with the Coastal Communities Fund (CCF) was unable to be confirmed at the time of the Application as required, and the overall project consisting a number of items, required to be broken down into a number of separate Applications in order to achieve more chance of success, as follows :
Phase 1	:	Provision of additional powered davits, and electrical and water service points.
Phase 2 :	Installation of new post of Harbour Manager, and salary provision for a period of 2 years
Phase 3 :	Improvements to existing boat Maintenance Bay.
Phase 4 :	 Dredging of Victoria Harbour
These Applications were made on 26 May 2012, registering DFA as a joint applicant involved in managing or delivering these projects.
These Applications require confirmation of our agreement on a number of points, as follows :
A : 	That we have an equal opportunities policy.
B :	That where we involve young people, or have adults in contact with young people, we have a child protection policy.
C :	That we agree the above phases of works are considered as priority, and worthy of this joint Application.
D :	That we agree that both DHT and DFA will have an input in the development and execution of these projects.
E :	That we sign this ‘partnership’ agreement, for and on behalf of DHT and DFA.
Date : 06 June 20012
Signed........................................................... Thomas P Craig, Director, Dunbar Harbour Trust
Signed............................................................ Peter Johnstone, Chairman, Dunbar Fishermens Association	
